
To: Denville Community
Re: Persons of the Year 2022
Date: April 8, 2022

We are proud to announce year five of our awards program for the Denville Township Public
Schools stakeholders. In cooperation with the Foundation of Denville and combined PTA’s we
will honor three people who have made a positive impact on Denville PK-8 students. In these
extraordinary times there are many stories of community members stepping up to help their
neighbors. This year the award will feature a plaque and $200 worth of gift certificates to local
businesses.

· PK-8 Student of the Year: sponsored by the Lakeview, Riverview and Valleyview PTA’s

· Staff Member of the Year: sponsored by the Foundation of Denville

· Community Member of the Year: sponsored by the Lakeview, Riverview and Valleyview
PTA’s

We would like to ask your help in nominating people for the three awards by filling out our short
form below. The only criteria is that the person must have made a positive contribution or impact
on PK-8 Denville students.

If you have any questions please contact Dr. Steven Forte at sforte@denville.org or
973-983-6530 ext. 3091.

Thank you

Link to our survey: click here or go to www.denville.org

Survey expires on April 30, 2021- awards will be announced at a Board of Education Meeting later in the
year.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeyWxB1B3Ky09T7shMcM829Nuldfh89bOjkcvqCE9VU6VBYaQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

